

2022-08-31 Meeting notes

Date

31 Aug 2022

Attendees

- [Mahesh Jethanandani](#)
- Shambhu Kumar
- FJ Kawakishi
- [Masayuki Satsu](#)
- [Toshiaki Takahashi](#)
- [Joseph Thaliath](#)
- [Ayumu Ueha](#)
- [Dibas Das](#)
- Ian HJ
- [Martin Skorupski](#)
- [Sonia Sangari](#)
- Amar Arabi
- [Yogendra Pal](#)

Recording

The recording of this meeting is available [here](#).

Notes

- O1/VES
 - SMO-86 :: Modify docker images release plan
 - SMO-76 :: Implement standard defined validator
- O1
 - SMO-88 :: Refresh SDNR image to the latest on SMO O1 project
- O2
 - Started work with OAM project. Will share status update by dev-sprint-2.
- Gerrit Template Discussion
 - [Yogendra Pal](#) presented a proposal on Gerrit template that he would like to see used. He will send it to the discuss mailing list to get more feedback. It will also be posted on O-RAN-SC contributions guidelines.
- EMCO presentation postponed to next meeting

Goals

- Status of each project
- EMCO presentation and discussion

Discussion items

| Time | Item | Who | Notes | |
|--------|----------------------------------|------------------------------|---------------------------|--------------------|
| 5 min | Agenda bashing | All | | |
| 10 min | Status of each project | Team Leads | Team Leads | See above in Notes |
| 15 min | EMCO presentation and discussion | Yogendra Pal | Postponed to next meeting | |

Action items

- ☐ [Yogendra Pal](#) to send his proposal on Gerrit template to the discuss mailing list.